
10.22.18 UE Sideliners Meeting 
Monday, October 22, 2018 
7:17 PM 

Attendees Tammy Taylor, Christie Havel, Maria Beach, Maggie Waibel, Hope Mollo, and 
Paul Mollo 

Treasurer Report No Update 

Updates:   

Youth League 
Registration 

Parents were asking what their registration fee went for.  $55 to register a 
team and $300 in referee fees.  Booster club pays the registration.  The 
parents pay for referee fees and uniforms for the players.  

Junior Tigers There has been issues getting volunteers for the Junior Tigers team.  The 
Board feels that the Junior Tigers should form their own board.  This is felt to 
need to occur b/c the issues of the Junior Tigers is affecting all levels of the 
program.   Broome County is fining the Junior Tigers program for not showing 
up to an event $155.   This is felt by the board to be paid by the parents of the 
team that did not show up.   A letter will be sent the parents of the team to 
collect the money.  It will result in $5 per player.  

Fundraisers As a future agenda item, it is felt that we need to discuss the number of 
fundraisers and which fundraisers we should be running.   There are some 
fundraisers that are more valuable than others.  This will be done at the time 
we make the new budget. 

Board Positions Open for next Season:  Discussion on replacements 

New Business   

Senior Gifts Discussion ensued about how to fund Senior Gifts going forward.  There was 
talk of picking a single fundraiser and what is raised is what is available for 
budget purposes for senior night. The thought is to use the March Madness 
pool to do this.   Try to do a sweet sixteen pool and a super bowl pool.      

Next Meeting Date 11/15/18 at 7:30pm at Close Quarters 

Adjourned: 10/22/18  Meeting Adjourned at 8:20pm 

 


